
MAMA Project has been working very closely with TWIC (Transformation of the
World in Christ) since Rev. Paul reached out to us for help and we have been in
constant contact. He visited MAMA Kenya in Nairobi where he met Evelina Ndilu
from Nairobi and Julia Christensen from MAMA Project, USA. Since then, we have
had regular strategy meetings on Zoom except Rev. Paul and Dr. Biar missed our
last meeting because it rained (That is very good news!) and they got stuck in the
mud on the road back from the IDP camp (Bad news...).

We have sent the first funds for the feeding program, which is underway! We have
also ordered lifesaving medications to treat the diseases that are rampant in the
camp, like malaria and pneumonia.

In our next update, we'll send the pictures we just received of the starting of the
Feeding Program!

More help is urgently needed!

Update From South Sudan

Donate Today



Meet Dr. Biar Akuei
My name is Dr. Biar Akuei, a
registered nurse by profession.
Graduated from nursing college in
2019. Now I am working with the
government from 2020 to date and
also I am volunteering myself to help
internal displaced persons camps in
Twic county in the nutrition
department through Transformation
of the World in Christ (TWIC) from
2022. Especially malnourished
children because it is my profession
with the experiences of 4 years in
both Nursing and Nutrition
department.

Dr. Biar Akuei started registration for malnourished children in IDP Camps South Sudan.



Majak Deng, 9 months old in IDPS Camp. Aluel Deng got card for her child feeding.

Women attending registration with malnourished children at IDPs.



The children in these pictures and many others need your help! This report shows how
our partners used the first $3,000 that we sent, which will be used up over one month.
We need to continue to increase the amount that we raise.

Please tell your family and friends, your church, your school, your club. Take a collection!
Announce the need! The money that we can send will directly save the lives of children at
the brink of death from starvation and diseases that come from the kind of conditions
they are living in.

Your gifts to them will include food, clean water, and medication to prevent and treat
malaria, pneumonia, and intestinal parasites. These families need your help now! Please
accept their thanks and ours for being part of this work of love!

Priscilla Benner, MD
Director, MAMA Project

Dr. Biar Akuei weighing the malnourished
children.
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https://mcusercontent.com/92673bdb5912a3590ada5533a/files/26444ff3-2fe1-dcda-9423-9a150199e307/twic_report_060823.pdf
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